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At a meeting of Exe Valley Rotary on 18-09-2024 President William Withers explained that our late treasurer Ken Mills and our past President Martin Peat (who was not present) had earlier indicated to Tiverton Rotary that EVR would be amenable to sharing the cost of an initial donation towards funding a library assistant to work with disadvantaged children at Tiverton.

Club has now been asked to honour that by paying the sum of £800.00.

Although very short notice, those present (being quorate) agreed to deal with the matter today.    Proposed Wm Withers and seconded Bruce Pearson, then carried unanimously, that a payment of £800 should now be made from club’s charity account.

No further business at this meeting.
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